
Pennsylvania Training and 
Technical Assistance NetworkTHE PaTTAN 

FAMILY 
RESOURCE 
GROUP IS 
HERE!

All families of children who are deaf or hard of hearing (DHH), 
blind or visually impaired (BVI), or deafblind (DB) are invited to sign up!

ABOUT THE GROUP
The Family Resource Group shares monthly 
newsletters containing resources, upcoming 
event details, and community networks 
that support families. Signing up is an easy 
way for you to receive updates and take 
advantage of any available opportunities.

THIS IS FOR YOU IF:
Your child has a hearing and/or 
vision concern and is preparing to 
transition from Early Intervention/
Preschool into school-age services.

Your child is deaf/hard of hearing, 
blind/visually impaired, or 
deafblind and is already in school.

Your information will not be shared outside 
of the PaTTAN Initiatives. We do not need 
any identifying information about your child. 
Information will be grouped according to 
your area of interest (DHH, BVI, or DB), and 
you can unsubscribe at any time.

WHY SIGN UP?
Up-to-date resources, 
opportunities, and connections 
sent directly to your family.

Increased access to what you 
and your child need for success 
in school and beyond.

Updates on the special education 
process and available supports 
across Pennsylvania.

Please pass this invitation on to any 
other families you may know who 
have a child with hearing and/or vision 
concerns, as well as school staff and 
medical professionals who can help 
spread the word. 

We want to reach all families across 
the Commonwealth of PA!

LEARN MORE:
WWW.PATTAN.NET/FRG 

SIGN UP TODAY:
HTTPS://BIT.LY/PAFRG

For more information, contact: FamilyResourceGroup@pattankop.net 10/24

http://www.pattan.net/frg
https://bit.ly/PAFRG
mailto:FamilyResourceGroup%40pattankop.net?subject=

